
From: Kenneth Meyer  
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 9:00 AM 
Subject: Reasonable Hosting Reporting Post-Event 3/20/24 

  
Lauren, 
  
I am writing to notify you that I attended Better Business Bureau’s (BBB) 2024 annual dinner on 
March 20, 2024 at the Swissotel Chicago, 323 East Upper Wacker Drive, as a guest of BBB. My 
attendance was in connection with my official City duties. At this event, I accepted reasonable hosting as 
an event attendee. 
  
Please let me know if you need any additional information. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Ken Meyer 
  
Kenneth J. Meyer 
Commissioner 
Pronouns: He/Him/His 
 
  

 
 


